
CASUAL REGISTRATIONS 

Please note that in 2017 Casual Registrations will only be taken by NNA on a Saturday during the following 2 time 

slots: 

9.30am - 11.00am; and 

12.30pm - 3.00pm 

Registrations will not be accepted by NNA outside of these time slots. 

All casual registrations are via the Registration window at the NNA Clubhouse (Union Street side of the courts). No 

registrations will be taken at the Parkway Avenue Office. 

If you are registering a casual player for your game please ensure that the player provides NNA with both the Netball 

NSW Registrations Form 

(http://newcastlena.nsw.netball.com.au/files/39214/files/Registration%20forms/Registration%20Form_104609.pdf), t

he NNA Late Registration Form 

(http://newcastlena.nsw.netball.com.au/files/39214/files/Registration%20forms/Late%20Registration%20form%20_s

mall%20form_.pdf) and casual registration fee prior to playing your game. These forms are available using the above 

links and must be filled in each time a player is registered as a casual player. Please note that once a player has 

played 3 casual games for teams with Souths Netball they will be required to register with Souths Netball as 

a full member via our online registration link. 

For permanent late registrations of players joining your team please ensure that they register and arrange 

payment of registration (in consultation with Registrar and/or Treasurer) with Souths Netball using the following 

link https://reg.sportingpulse.com/v6/regoform.cgi?aID=17553&formID=16379, by the Thursday prior to their first 

playing game. Our Registrar will then provide the registration paperwork and payment to NNA. Please note that 

Souths will not be able to register any players with NNA whose online registration has not been completed 

and a payment arrangement has not been made by the Thursday prior to their first game.  

If you have any questions regarding this information please email Souths Netball. 

 


